
Events Sub Committee report to the November 2017 LEI Committee 
Meeting. 
 
1.  UKOL Weekend. 
The event organisers met with Roger and Chris for a meeting in mid October 
to discuss areas common to the two events. 
 
Entries are targeted to open on Fabian at the beginning of December. 
Permission has been received for Irchester for the event. 
We have not yet received the contract from Belvoir but they have opened a 
discussion on the payment schedule for the access fee. They seem to be 
expecting us!  They have now indicated that they are expecting us to pay VAT 
on the access fee. This would add £400 to the cost.  Discussions are on 
going. 
It is likely we shall require track matting for the overspill car park at Belvoir.  
This is likely to add around £1,000 to the budget.  The budget for the weekend 
is now in its 5th version - we are still in surplus! 
 
2. Summer League. 
Despite poor attendance at two of the more “remote” events the average 
numbers over the whole 19 events was broadly the same as last year. 
 
The Sub committee have discussed Ursula’s proposal for the 2018 League.  
They have now been agreed and will be publish shortly. 
 
As always Ursula is on the hunt for organiser and planners. 
 
3. Winter League. 
Two events have been held and numbers are slightly above the normal.  The 
next event is 25th November. 
 
4. Yvette Baker Trophy Regional Round. 
The club is hosting this at the Spring Cottage event in April.  It will be a 
combined East and West Midlands Regional Heat.  The scoring will be 
complex.  Given his performance at this year’s finals I am sure the club 
Captain will spot any mistakes we make (especially if they do not favour the 
LEI team) 
 
5.  Level C Events. 
Chris is seeking event officials for the 2018 Level C events.  Any volunteers? 
 
Chris Phillips. 7.11.17 


